
 
 

 
 
 

PLANNING COMMISSION 
City of Campbell, California 

 
THE REGULAR PLANNING 

COMMISSION MEETING SET FOR 
TUESDAY, 

 
JANUARY 25, 2022 

AT 7:30 P.M. HAS BEEN CANCELLED 
 
 

THE NEXT REGULAR PC MEETING WILL OCCUR ON TUESDAY, 
 

FEBRUARY 8, 2022, AT 7:30 PM 

AT CITY HALL, COUNCIL CHAMBERS  

70 N. FIRST STREET, CAMPBELL, CA 

 
 
 

IF YOU HAVE ANY QUESTIONS, PLEASE CONTACT THE 
PLANNING DEPARTMENT AT (408) 866-2140 OR SEND AN EMAIL 

TO PLANNING@CAMPBELLCA.GOV 

mailto:PLANNING@CAMPBELLCA.GOV
mailto:PLANNING@CAMPBELLCA.GOV

